
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date:   December 2, 2017 

 

To:   Oregon Liquor Control Commission (P.O. Box 22297, Portland, OR  97269-2297)  

  Board of County Commissioners (501 SE Hawthorne Blvd, Ste. 600, Portland, OR  97214-3587) 

 

From:   Michael Reese, Sheriff  

 

Through:  Francis Cop, Law Enforcement Support Services Unit Manager   

 

Re: Springdale Station LLC (Limited on Premises Sales Liquor License Applicant for Change of 

Name and Ownership) C/O Glen-Irving Market formerly known as Big Bear’s Crown Point 

Market (31815 E Columbia River Hwy) 

 

Springdale Station LLC (Off-Premises Sales Liquor License Applicant for Change of Name and 

Ownership) C/O JuJu’s Cafe formerly known as Big Bear’s Deli (31815 E Columbia River Hwy) 

 

 

• The Multnomah County Sheriff’s Office has completed its investigation into the above liquor license 

applications and found:  

 

o Sheriff’s Office background is completed and satisfactory 

o Recommendation for license to be issued to the new owner 

o Recommendation for change of business name from Big Bear’s Crown Point Market to Glen-

Irving Market.  

o Recommendation for change of business name from Big Bear’s Deli to JuJu’s Café  

 

• With the investigation completed, MCSO forwards a favorable recommendation for the change of 

ownership and business names for the [limited on premise sales and off premise sales] liquor licenses.  
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